Dear Legislators,

I'm a very concerned resident of Oregon. It's been very clear, this legislative session has an agenda,
against firearm ownership in Oregon.

And SB 945 is another attempt to harass those in Oregon, if they own firearms.
Hazardous chemical poisoning injure and kill many children in the state of Oregon. Why is nothing done
to prevent a very serious problem, that truly does exist. Shouldn't there be a requirement to keep the

chemicals locked up?

Medications, which you all know is also a very serious problem in Oregon. Why is there not legislation
that requires it to be secured and hold those responsible who don't?

Both of what I've mentioned have caused children of Oregon great harm and death. But nothing is done
about it?

If you really want to protect, as you claim. Address the problems that are really causing harm to the
young ones of Oregon. And stop supporting bills like SB 945 that really do nothing other then harass.

Again, | opposes SB 945
Thank you,

Jim Corso
Creswell, OR



